Friends of Kolindsund and Aarhus School of Architecture announces cooperation
Since April 2011 Friends of Kolindsund have been in close contact with Aarhus School of Architecture regarding a possible joint venture based on Kolindsund as a nature restoration project. This has now formed out as a specific project placing Kolindsund as a Danish case in the course “Studio Urban Nature”.
This project with a joint venture between Aarhus School of Architecture and Friends of Kolindsund is an innovation not yet tried earlier, and it summons an entirely new instrument within the work of large nature organizations and institutions of higher education across the world.

“Our partners within the Living Lakes Project under Global Nature Fund are watching us closely, because no one has attempted this type of joint venture in the past” tells Jesper Nielsen, the Chairman of Friends of Kolindsund.
The project will be under supervision by the American visiting professor Kelly Shannon renowned for her specialty, “Water Urbanism”. Kelly Shannon is a professor at the Belgian university K.U. Leuven, and she has supervised large “Water Urbanism” projects in both Asia and the Netherlands.

The Studio Urban Nature project will take the potential of the restored lake and the landscape around Kolindsund as a starting point. Point of view can be both local and regional, where interaction between region and the restored lake will be uncovered.
Locally it will be about urban development, the connection between urban cities, the lake and the surrounding landscape in a sustainable context. This is a forward looking project. It’s about visions regarding Urbanism and Lake Kolindsund. And this is an entirely new point of view.

“We can’t tell precisely where this project will take us. It’s up the creative powers to develop the ideas and the visions. We have let go the reins to Kelly Shannon, Aarhus School of Architecture and the students, but we have saddled up for a wild ride, and we intend to stay on all the way” says Jesper Nielsen. “Friends of Kolindsund put up their entire network, expertise at the disposal for the project and will arrange relevant events throughout the project in relation with the cooperation. The first event will be an evening’s lecture by the renowned author Kjeld Hansen about the lost land – Lake Kolindsund taking place in February or early march next year.
We know by the fact, that there will be plenty of exhibition material produced during the project. In that relation we will arrange public presentation shows for the project and for the specific student’s work” says Jesper Nielsen and ends of with: 

“We will set all sails to achieve success in this matter.”
